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April 19, 2021 
 
The Honorable Timothy Kabat, Mayor 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 

          Re: Letter of Concurrence for Community Development Block Grant Program - CARES Act  
                 Award (City of La Crosse) CDBG CV 21-06 
 

Dear Mayor Kabat: 
 

We have received the information you submitted to the Department of Administration regarding 
the CDBG-CV project for the City of La Crosse.  Based upon the information you have provided, 
we concur with your determination that the listed CDBG CV-funded activities are exempt and not 
subject to 24 CFR 58.5 under 24 CFR 58.34(a)(1).  Therefore, the project did not require further 
review.   
 

You have satisfactorily completed your responsibility pursuant to Section 104(f) of Title I of the 
Housing and Community Development Act of 1974.  When a contract has been signed, CDBG 
funds will be available when all related paperwork has been completed. 
 

A copy of this letter must be maintained in the community’s/agency’s project files.  This project’s 
environmental certification is subject to certification through monitoring of your project files at a 
later date.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact your Project 
Representative. 
 
 

 Respectfully, 

 

 Juli Speck 
 Environmental Compliance Officer 
 Division of Energy, Housing and Community Resources 
 
 

Cc:         Nikki Elsen, City Clerk, City of La Crosse 
           Caroline Gregerson, Community Development Administrator, City of La Crosse 

                     Dawn Reinhart, Neighborhood Housing Development Associate, City of La Crosse 
           David Pawlisch, Director, Bureau of Community Development 
           Amanda Knack, Grants Specialist Senior, Bureau of Community Development 


